
 
 

29 November 2019 

 

Assistant Principal Appointment 
 

Corpus Christi 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We wish to inform you of the appointment of​ Mrs Emilia Ahern​ to the role of Assistant Principal for 
Corpus Christi Primary commencing 2020. 

Emilia is the current Instructional Leader at Corpus Christi and has held various leadership positions at 
Corpus Christi.  She continues to share her wealth of knowledge and experience within our community. 

We congratulate Emilia on her appointment and we welcome her as our Assistant Principal for 2020. 

Yours in education, 

 
Sarah O’Rourke Fr. Christopher Antwi-Boasiako 
Principal Corpus Christi Parish Priest 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


